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Perry, Anita 

From: Perry, Anita 
Sent: 03 November 2008 17:03 
To: White, John 
Subject: Gosport Inquests 

Hi John 

On this matter I see we have not done any chaser letters for the legal aid forms. Do you want me to send out 
letters to each of the clients instructing us? Something along the lines of... 

"I write further to John White’s letter of the 12 August and note that we are yet to hear from you with 
regards to the funding documentation for legal aid. Trial is listed for 9 March 2009 and it is vital we 
submit the forms to the Legal Services Commission at the earliest opportunity. Could you therefore please 
return the completed forms to me in the enclosed pre-paid envelope as soon as possible. If you have any 
questions about this please contact me on 0238085 7340. 

I look forward to hearing from you soon. " 

Mr Farthing does not want to fill in the forms for various reasons, so I won’t send him the letter. 

Hope all is well in London. 

Best wishes 

Code Ai 


